
Maryland State Firemen’s Association 
Fire Prevention and Life Safety Committee wishes to announce the following 

 
Fire Prevention Ambassador Recognition 2018-2019 

 
 

Once again the Maryland State Firemen’s Association wishes to acknowledge all of the hard work and 
dedication and thank those young individuals who work hard in the area of Fire Prevention and Life Safety all 
year long.  
 
This year, during the Miss Fire Prevention Program we will again be announcing the many that support Fire 
Prevention and Life Safety in the State of Maryland. And to show great pride and honor we wish to have your 
member be honored with a certificate in honor of their hard work and dedication.   
 
Below you will find an application please fill this out and return it to Susan Hilton so that we can have the 
certificates made prior to the arrival in Ocean City at this year’s convention.  
 
Please note that the Miss Fire Prevention Contest takes place Sunday, June 16, 2019 at the Convention Center, 
the program will begin at 2:00pm. 
 
Please complete the following form and return via email or by June 8, 2019, to: 
 

Susan Hilton   Shilton2323@yahoo.com 
 
 
Those on stage competing for the title of MSFA Miss Fire Prevention should not complete this form.  
They will be done separately.  
 
 

Thank you for your participation in this program. 
 
Please check the title of the person you are recognizing and complete this fillable form with their information. 
 
☐ Little Miss Fire Prevention                             ☐ Little Mr. Fire Chief 
 
☐ Junior Miss Fire Prevention                            ☐ Junior Mr. Fire Chief 
 
☐ Miss Fire Prevention 

 
Please Print Click here to enter text. 
 
Name: Click here to enter text. 
 
Mailing Address: Click here to enter text. 
 

Company or Association Representing 2018-2019 year: 
 

Department Name: Click here to enter text. County: Click here to enter text. 
 


